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Status Report for Human Resource Department

July 1, 2001
Committee Members


The ad hoc committee met on July 1 to organize and to discuss the companys current benefit package. This status report provides information about the committee’s first meeting.


The committee members are Janelle Sullivan (Chairperson), Kent Landcaster (Recording Secretary), Cody Mathers, and Amanda Barton. Committee members are appointed by each division manager.

Background

THE AD HOC COMMITTEE WAS FORMED DUE TO INCREASING DISSATISFACTION WITH SOME OF THE CURRENT OPTIONS IN THE BENEFITS PACKAGE. AT LAST MONTH’S MEETING, THE DIVISION MANAGERS AGREED TO APPOINT A DIVISION REPRESENTATIVE. THE REPRESENATIVES FORMED A COMMITTEE TO RESEACH THE CONCERNS AND PROVIDE VIALBE RECOMMENDATIONS.

Work in Progress

Committee members is assigned the task of writing a rough-draft list of questions to solicit feedback from company employees. 

